
Windley Contracting 2010 Ltd. 

McMILLAN STREET UPGRADE PROJECT - 

NOTICE OF MAJOR ROAD CONSTRUCTION PHASE 

Please be advised we are entering the phase of removing the old pavement on 

McMillan Street and reconstructing the road for final pavement. 

This week work will begin Tuesday March 13th, 2012  

and should take 22 working days weather permitting. 

We will continue to try and lessen the impact on local businesses.  However 

public safety concerns with this more disruptive work means: 

1. Alternating single lane traffic during working hours will remain. 

2. Intermittent intersecting road closures during working hours will be 
implemented as required. 

3. Detour signage noted in Traffic Management Plan will be erected to 
notify the public that local businesses are open and will give advanced 
warning of the road disruptions. 

4. Traffic Control personnel will be present. 

5. The Traffic Control Management Plan in effect can be viewed on the City 
of Parksville’s website and at the Following Locations: 

City Engineering Department 
Koers Engineering – 194 Memorial Ave., 
Windley Site Office - 180 Morrison Ave., 

6. Our superintendent, Gary Shortt can be found on site. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  We will endeavor to complete 

this work in a timely fashion lessening the impact on the community.  

Bill Nimmo 

Project Manager 


